
September 25, 2023


To: Ada County Executive Committee

From: Idaho Republican Executive Committee


CC: Complainants


Ada County Executive Committee members,


We would like to inform you that the Idaho Republican Party Executive Committee convened on 
September 23, 2023 to review the appeal submitted by Ada County. It has been determined that 
the appeal is denied due to the absence of your representation to defend the appeal. Please note 
that under the rules of the State Party, Article XII, Section 3(e), you have the option to appeal the 
decision of the Executive Committee to the State Central Committee if you wish to do so. We 
appreciate your understanding and remain available to address any further inquiries or concerns.


Thank you


Idaho Republican Executive Committee



